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Date: §-Nov-2004 21:45 -0500

From: LBOUCHER (Larry Boucher)

To: "Morrison, Donnie" <UCMorrison@Russell. kl2.ky.us>
Subject: bece: re: title IX issue

I am told by our auditors that your change remedies the situation. Please keep in mind
that this percentage is an annual reguirement. Let me know if we can do anything to help
you achieve your gcals of gender equity at Russell County High School.

On Tuesday, November 09, 2004 10:23 AM, Morriscn, Donnie wrote:

>

>Date: Tue, 9 Nov 2004 09:23:44 -0600

>From: Morriscon, Donnie

>To: "'lboucher@khsaa.org'" <lboucher@khsaa.org>

»>Subject: title IX issue

>

> Mr. Boucher

> T faxed a contract changs that should satisfy Russell County's
»problem with prime time girls games.

»Please confirm that we are now in good standing. Thank you

»Donnie Morrison AD
»Russell Ccounty
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